
OFFICIAL1

The following page outlines an important change which may affect your account with Super SA.

SIGNIFICANT EVENT NOTICE

1 SEPTEMBER 2021

Amendment to Fees and costs disclosure

Based on a revised arrangement entered into 
with Industry Fund Services (IFS), which outlines 
the terms on which they provide financial 
planning services to members and investors of 
Super SA Schemes, the below Product Disclosure 
Statement (PDS) phrase is no longer relevant and 
was removed as part of our recent August 2021 
PDS updates:
Super SA does not charge or receive commissions 
from financial advisers, sales agents or any other 
person or entity.

The costs of making financial advice available to 
members and investors through IFS are included 
in the Administration fees set out in the Fees and 
costs section (first table) of PDS.

We’re here to help
 �	� For further information, please contact our Member Services team via  

supersa@sa.gov.au, or on 1300 369 315 or visit our website at supersa.sa.gov.au.
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